
To:
The Senate Standing Committee on Legal and Constitutional Affairs
Dear Sir,
I would like to submit my view that marriage must continue to remain between a man and
a woman. Changes of this constitution will jeopardise the family, which is the core of the
society and the nation. Same sex marriages performed overseas should not be recognised
in Australia.
 
Yours sincerely,

 




